
"Indian Hill Elementary School's Student Council Launches Fundraiser for

Heavenly Hats Foundation"

The student council at Indian Hill Elementary School is excited to kick off a

series of meaningful projects for the upcoming year. To begin, they are proud

to support the Heavenly Hats Foundation , a unique nonprofit organization in

the United States that provides brand new hats to cancer patients of all ages,

completely free of charge. Last year, Indian Hill School raised an impressive

$860 for this remarkable cause!

Starting on Monday, October 2, students had the opportunity to contribute

$1 or more in donations. Those who donated $1 or more received a special hat

pass, allowing them to wear their favorite, most whimsical, or wackiest hat to

school on Friday, October 20. Participation in the hat-wearing event is

optional, but it's a privilege that students can earn by making a difference in

the lives of others. We hope this initiative fosters a sense of pride in their

contributions.

On Thursday, October 19, students who made donations will receive their hat

passes. Then, on Friday, October 20, any student who has donated will be

able to sport a hat at school. Teachers will collect the donation envelopes and

submit them to the main office, where we will tally up the contributions and

announce how much Indian Hill School has raised to support this incredible

organization.

http://www.heavenlyhats.org/



